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No to camping in or near parks for any reason. Also, the burden of sanctioned camps should be
equitably distributed among all neighborhoods as much as possible, or at the very least not allowing
multiple camps to saturate any area. Once sanctioned camping areas are established, prohibiting
camping anywhere else should be effectively enforced.
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